
                 Board Successes 
 
In our first 6-months as your HOA Directors 

the following successes and 

accomplishments have been realized: 

 

1. A refund of $1400 from the Brownsburg 

Water Department due to overpayment on 

water usage. 

 

2. 100% payment of dues by all of you.  A 

GREAT BIG THANKS!!!! 

 

3. No increase in the annual dues for 2013. 

 

4. Development of four (4) committees to 

support HOA directors. 

 

5. No vandalism to date at pool due to 

increased security. 

 

6. Selected legal representation 
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Help for Website Creation  
 

The Board needs someone to help create a 

website for our HOA.  The website would be 

used to share information and post 

newsletters.  If you have the ability and interest 

to help create our website, please contact 

Michael Klitzing, HOA President, at 

mklitzing@yahoo.com or call 317-450-1250. 

 

 

Miller Welcome Home Party 

 

Brandi Miller, 1591 Redsunset Drive, is 

extending an invite to all of Arbor Springs’ 

residents to celebrate the return of her 

husband, Andy.  Andy has been serving his 

country overseas during  the last year.  The 

festivities will be on July 14, 2013 from Noon 

to 5 PM.  Brandi says come and welcome 

Andy back and have a burger in the process. 
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